Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Minister of Immigration
Minister of Revenue

Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety

02 NOV 2016

Bill
fyvi-request-4784-fd9c5f22 @requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Bill

| refer to your request, transferred to me for response on 25 October 2016 regarding
the organisation Stop the Traffik. You requested the following information:

“i would like to know from you why an organization set up with such great fanfare at
Parliament as a primary anti-trafficking group was shut down [...]”

Your request is refused under section 18(g) of the Official Information Act 1982, as
the information you requested is not held by this office, and it is unlikely to be held
by, or connected more closely with the functions of another Department, Minister of
the Crown, organisation or local authority. |1 suggest you approach the Salvation
Army for information about Stop the Traffik Aotearoa.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my
decision to refuse your request, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10-152
WELLINGTON

Yours sincerely

Hon Michae
Minister of Immigration

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone +64 4 817 6836 Facsimile +64 4 817 6536



